HOUSE OF COMMONS
CHAMBRE DES COMMUNES
CANADA

Ottawa, Ontatio,
November 30, 1965.

Mr., C.S. Douglas,
Sutton,
PoQo

Dear Mr. Douglas:

Following our previous correspondence
regarding the restoration of the C.P.R. passenger
service in your area, I now attach, for your information,
copy of the letter I have received from the office of
the Minister of Transport.

Upon receipt of a report, as mentioned
in the second paragraph of this letter, I will write
you further,

You may rest assured that I am
giving a particular attention to this request
and will do my utmost to obtain favourable result.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,
M/

Heward Grafftey, M.P.,
(Brome-Missisquoi).



OFFICE OF
THE MINISTER OF TRANSPORT
OTTAWA, CANADA

November 25, 1965

Heward Grafftey, Esq., M. P.,
House of Commons,
Ottawa, Ontario.

Dear Mr. Grafftey:

I am acknowledging on behalf of
Mr. Pickersgill your letter to him of November 19,
with enclosures, regarding C.P.R. passenger
service in your area. Those originals of your
enclosures as have been received in the Minister's
Office have been brought to the attention of the
Board of Transport Commissioners, as have a rather
large number of other complaints on this same subject.

I will ask the Law Branch of the Department
to provide me with the information requested in the
penultimate paragraph of your letter, and will write
you again immediately this is received.

Yours sincerely,

ot el .
~///CL
Harris Arbique,
Special Assistant.



